
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

School Newsletter 

If you would like to receive an 

email copy of future newsletters, 

please let Mrs Everill have your 

email address.   

 

Nursery/Reception 

Would like any donations of junk 

modelling materials such as clear 

plastic bottles and empty boxes but 

no toilet roll inserts please.   

We would also really appreciate 

some dressing up clothes suitable 

for boys if you have any to spare.  

Finally, for this term’s topic of 

“Sprouting Up”  would you please 

send in a baby photograph of your 

child. 

 

Parents Meetings 20th and 

29th March.  All pupils 

We will be offering timeslot op-

tions for you to meet with your 

child’s teacher on Monday 20th 

March and Wednesday 29th March.  

These timeslots will be available 

from Thursday morning  9th March 

in the School Reception area.  If it 

is difficult for you to call into 

school, you can ring us to make the 

appointment on 9th March.  The 

timeslots are for a 10 minute ses-

sion.  If you feel you will need long-

er than this, please speak to your 

child’s teacher to make a separate 

appointment.  

 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day 

Friday 24th March 

The children are invited to come 

to school in non uniform clothes and 

bring a donation for Red Nose Day. 

 

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher  

Interviews 
The recruitment process to appoint 

Mrs Livesey’s replacement has now 

started and interviews will be tak-

ing place on Friday 17th March. 

 

Open Door—Class 2—Years 3 

and 4  13th March  
You should receive a letter today  

regarding this year’s visit by Years 

3 & 4 to St Mary’s Church in Ut-

toxeter.  Can you please return  
your reply slips as soon as possible.  

 

Violin Concert Friday 31st 

March 9.20am 
Class 2 will be performing a short 

concert on Friday morning 31st 

March.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend 

 

Chess Club  
We are sad to advise that Mr Tom 

Gibson will be stepping down at the 

end of this academic year after 17 

years of running the Chess club 

here. 

The club has been incredibly popu-

lar year on year and it would be a 

great loss to the school if it did 

not continue.  With this in mind Mr 

Gibson has offered to support and 

help a prospective successor for a 

transitional period.  If you  or  any-

one you know would be willing to 

take the chess club on will you  

please contact the school office. 

drawn to allocate places.   

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

17th March 

19th May 

16th June 

 

School Milk 
Milk has been ordered for those 

who had it before half term. The 

cost is  £6.00 for the half term to 

7th April.  Please advise Mrs Everill 

of any changes. 

 

School Lunches  
The cost for those who pay remains 

at £2.15 per day.  The amount for 

the half term to 7th April is 

£64.50. 

Cheques payable to Staffordshire 

County Council please. 

 

NSPCC Net Aware 

We enclose a link to the NSPCC 

website which has a guide to the 

social networking sites that your 

child may be using to help you to 

keep up to date. 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

After School Clubs  
Monday Soccerstars.   

 Places are available, please ask for 

a booking form from the school of-

fice if you haven't already had one. 

Wednesday Chess Club.  

Please note that Chess club has 

been cancelled for 15th March. 

Can chess club members send in 

their payment of £6 now.  Cheques 

payable to Talbot First School 

please. 

ThursdayTag Rugby 

You should receive a letter relating 

to Tag Rugby after school club 

which will start next Thursday 9th 

March.  The club is free and if over-

subscribed, names will be drawn to 

allocate places. 

Newsletter Dates 
17th March 

31st March 

28th April 

12th May 
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